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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

BRING LOVE HOME ADOPTION EVENT
The Charlottesville-Albemarle SPCA will be participating in PetSmart’s National Adoption Weekend this Saturday February 17th from 12-4:30PM in the Hollymead Shopping Center. This event will feature lots of kittens, puppies and dogs who are all patiently waiting to find their Valentine! All pets will have received services normally costing hundreds of dollars, including spay/neuter, age-appropriate vaccinations, a microchip with lifetime registration, plus a free medical exam from participating vets, and a lifetime of priceless companionship and fun. You don’t want to miss this opportunity to celebrate love with some of our furry friends!  

“In this month of love, we ask for your help to save even more of our four-legged pals. Come out and visit the Bring Love Home adoption event and adopt the love of your life!” says Angie Gunter, Executive Director of the CASPCA. 
About the Charlottesville-Albemarle SPCA: The Charlottesville-Albemarle SPCA is proud to have maintained the City of Charlottesville and Albemarle County as a No Kill community, providing lifesaving care to thousands of animals in the region. The mission of the CASPCA is to advance the compassionate treatment of animals by providing sheltering, medical care and behavioral services for dogs and cats; promoting permanent, caring homes; and furthering education and outreach to place healthy animals in caring homes.
